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At our Good News Mass, our grade four students received their Bibles. Father 
Antony talked about spreading the Good News like seeds and watching them 
grow. He threw grain to symbolize those seeds and how God sows them around 
us and within us. It is because of those seeds that we are called to go make a 
difference in the world. We have the Good News now go out and share it! The 
grade fours were very excited to get their bibles and are excited to put them to 
good use. Thank you to the CSCC, the CWL, the Knights of Columbus and the 
Parish for being our mentors and guides and helping us share Jesus in our school 
and community. 

Fred Fox came to SHSC to talk about the Terry Fox Foundation and how the 
support of our country has worked to achieve Terry’s vision - a world without 
cancer.  SHSC received a 20 year banner to recognize our ongoing commitment to 
sharing this vision with Terry and his family.  Our students and staff participated in 
the Terry Fox walk/run on September 28th - and raised $700.12.

All of our students had the opportunity to grow in faith with our new Youth Minister, 
Tim Elliott.  Tim came in and worked with each of our classrooms, sharing stories, 
participating in activities and sharing in the love of Christ.  We welcome Tim into 
our learning environment monthly to build foundations of faith within our students.


